
CONVERTING FOREIGN CURRENCY FOR INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL 

When submitting reimbursement requests for international travel, all amounts should be 
converted into U.S. dollars.  

To ensure accurate reimbursement for expenses incurred in foreign currency, please provide 
the following: 

• The original receipt in the foreign currency. 
• A corresponding credit card or bank statement showing the exact amount charged in 

U.S. dollars. Personal information (e.g., account numbers) may be redacted, but your 
name and the relevant charge must be visible. 

o This method is preferred as it provides precise documentation of the U.S. dollar 
amount paid, along with the foreign currency equivalent. 

• For expenses paid in cash or other means, a printout from the OANDA currency 
converter (example shown below) should be submitted. 

• OANDA is the official currency conversion tool we use. 

 
• Each receipt in foreign currency must have a corresponding credit card charge or an 

OANDA currency converter printout.  
 
This process ensures accurate reimbursement by accounting for currency exchange rate 
fluctuations that may occur after your travel. Thank you for helping us ensure your 
expenses are reimbursed accurately. 


